RECEIVED

: B

From PSC ConsurTler If\QUIH PUBLIC SERVICE
To: PSC Executive Director COMMISSION
Subject: FW: Application to fill vacancy on the Columbia-Adair Utilities District Board case # 2023-00019

Date: Thursday, April 20, 2023 10:28:29 AM

From: dulca

Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2023 6:44 PM

To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>

Cc: Dulca

Subject: Application to fill vacancy on the Columbia-Adair Utilities District Board case # 2023-00019

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization Report Suspicious

This Message Is From an External Sender.

PSC to whom it may concern,

The Adair County Community Voice April 13, 2023 edition contained an article
titled "PSC to fill seat on utility board includes what is supposed to be a link the
application is to be submitted to:

PSCED-2ky.gov

The ? link ? did NOT work and | could not find a functional - functioning URL so | am
submitting my application to be considered to fill the District Board opening.

The paper nor the PSC site does not provide a (any) requirements for the Board so if
specific info is required, please respond at your earliest convenience

Thank you for your attention and assistance you can provide.
Remain well and be SAFE!
Mrs. Robin Adair

2471 Montpelier Rd.
Columbia. KY 42728-9211





